
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Exciting news! The New Zealand College of Chiropractic (NZCC) is 
now an official member of the Chiropractic Cancer Foundation for 
Children (CCFFC)! 
 
NZCC in Mt Wellington (Auckland) not only trains and educates future 
chiropractors, it is also home to a state-of-the-art Chiropractic Centre 
that is open to the public and sees about 1000 people every week. 
 
With its new CCFFC membership, the Chiropractic Centre will 
provide free chiropractic care for children with cancer. 
 
Individuals and families are also welcome for care, as the College’s 
students provide all care in their fourth and fifth years of study (under 
the supervision of experienced clinical practitioners). 
 
The College is the only chiropractic training and research facility in 
New Zealand and is held in high regard internationally with students 
traveling from all corners of the world to study. 
 
The campus is located at 6 Harrison Rd in Mt Wellington and is open 
7am till 7pm Monday to Friday.  
For more information or to schedule an appointment for you or your 
family, please phone +64 (09) 526 2100 or visit 
http://www.chiropractic.ac.nz. 


